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16th June 2025 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Thank you for all the support you have provided to the school during the 2024/25 

school year. 
 
School will close at 12 noon on Friday 27th June.  There will be no dinner on this day.  
Any other outstanding dinner/ snack/ music/ trip money should be forwarded to the 
school by Monday 23rd June. 
 

➢ Nursery – P3 children should be collected between 11.30 – 11.45am on Friday 
along with any other siblings. 

➢ All other children can then be collected at 12noon.  
➢ Buses will be available for collection at 12noon.  
➢ Please let the school know if your child will be walking or taking the bus. 

 
Any child who will be walking home will not be permitted to leave school any earlier than 
12noon.   
 
The school will reopen on Monday 1st September 2025.  The school holiday list for 
2025/26 is also available on the school website. 
 
 

Your child’s report will be sent home later this week. The signed colour 
copy of your child’s annual report should be sent back to school by 
Monday at the latest.  

 
 
Best wishes to our P7 pupils on taking the next step in your education journey. 
 
‘School Watch’ – Please be vigilant and report any suspicious activity at the school 
property over the holidays to the police promptly. Your help is very much appreciated. 
 
Thank-you for ensuring that your child(ren) came to school smartly dressed in their 
uniform throughout the last school year.  Please ensure all items are clearly marked with 
the pupil’s name throughout the whole of the school year. Please ensure our uniform 
policy is adhered to at all times.  (See details attached) 
 
 
I hope that you have a very enjoyable and safe July and August.  
 
 
Mrs F Pryce 

mailto:fpryce605@c2kni.net
http://www.fivemiletownps.co.uk/


School Uniform 
Nursery Uniform 

Red round-neck school sweatshirt 

Navy jogging pants/ trousers/ skirt 

Shoes/ gym shoes with Velcro fastening are desirable.  

A coat and wellington boots are needed for outdoor play.  

 

Primary Uniform 

Navy round-neck school sweatshirt 

Red polo shirt with logo and collar 

Navy trousers/ skirt 

Navy tights/ socks 

Black shoes 

A blue/white gingham dress may be worn with white socks 

 

PE Uniform P1-3 
Pupils wear red school polo shirt with logo 
Plain navy joggers/ shorts 
Gym shoes 
 

PE Uniform P4-7 
Plain white polo shirt with collar 
Plain navy joggers/ shorts 
Gym shoes 
 

All Uniform can be purchased from SD Kells in Lisnaskea or School Days in 
Enniskillen. 
 


